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• There significant issues warranting granting 
Mrs. Tweten’s appeal and denial of the 
project:

– On going litigation

– Piecemealing project review

– Improper CEQA review

– Significant grading on steep slopes

– Overall size and mass of the project













• The Project is part of a larger project which Miller 
submitted to the County.

• The Project has the potential to create significant 
environmental impacts related to grading on steep slopes, 
as well as, significant impacts to  environmentally sensitive 
habitat.

• CEQA requires that the County review the project in its 
entirety “as a whole”, and not chop it up in to smaller 
piecemeal segments. 













Staff Report - Project Discussion regarding Slope:

“Impacts to slopes will primarily occur to obtain access 
from the easement to the proposed garage and fire 
department turnaround area along the northern portion 
of the proposed home. Impacts on slopes are primarily 
the result of needing to access a building area through a 
cut slope that was likely created with the construction of 
the existing access easement across the site.”

































Conclusion 

We ask that your Board grant Mrs. Tweten’s appeal 
and, either deny the permit, or defer action, on the 
permit until the lot line litigation is completed 
confirming where the  property lines are and full 
environmental review is undertaken for the entire 
project.   


